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Miranda Benson

From: Ljpbell@comcast.net
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 2:14 PM
To: PLNWEB
Subject: Fwd: 11-21-24 Planning Commission Hearing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Sorry...I misstated the names of the 2 schools. Palmer Ridge H. S. and Middle School.  

---------- Original Message ----------  
From: Lorraine BELL <ljpbell@comcast.net>  
To: "plnweb@elpasoco.com" <plnweb@elpasoco.com>  
Date: 11/21/2024 2:11 PM MST  
Subject: 11-21-24 Planning Commission Hearing  
   
   
This regards disaster evacuation and the number of vehicles (based on 1 vehicle per 
person) who would need to leave their homes at the proposed site beneath of County 
Line Road and Woodmoor. Multiplying the residences (homes and townhomes, etc. 
2,500 cars more potentially would be using the redirected Monument Hill Road, 
multiplying the length of a vehicle times 2,500 could present a 7.5 mile convergence!  
   
The other considerations are the two schools that should be counted as far as vehicles 
that are in these parking lots: Lewis Palmer High School and Middle School plus buses.  
   
Very troubling.  
Lorraine Bell  
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